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Ms. Nancy Sullivan 
Chair 
Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health (WDGPH) 
160 Chancellors Way 
Guelph, Ontario 
N1G OE1 

Dear Ms. Sullivan: 

Thank you for taking the time to send your letter on behalf of the WDGPH requesting 
support for legislation to allow for the inspection and enforcement of personal service 
settings. I appreciate your insight on this matter. 

I note that you have sent a copy of your correspondence to my colleague the 
Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care. As the issu~ you 
raised falls under his area of responsibility, I have asked that Minister Hoskins, or a 
member of his ministry staff, provide you with a response. 

Thank you again for writing. Please accept my best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

cl{~~ 
Kathleen Wynne 
Premier 

c: The Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins 




